
For the AM peak the SATURN outputs suggested a small reduction in traffic on 
Liverpool Road. 
 

 
 
For the PM peak the SATURN outputs suggested an increase in traffic on 
Liverpool Road of up to 1.5 vehicles per minute. This is mainly in the northern 
section between Palmer Place and Offord Road or south of Theberton Street. 
 

 


